
 

 

 

 

 

Company Announcement 
 
 
Gerald Pitts, Managing Director of A&P Defence will retire from the business on 
Tuesday 31st August after an illustrious 46 years with A&P. 
 
We wish him every happiness for the next chapter in his life and would like to express 
our tremendous thanks to him for his tireless commitment to building A&P’s Defence 
business. He leaves an impressive legacy – having played a pivotal role in A&P’s 
award of the first RFA Cluster contract, BAE’s OPV support contract, the MARS 
UKCCATS contract and more recently the In-Service Support contract which supports 
the RN and RFA vessels both in the UK and overseas. 
 
From 31st August – Matt Weetch, Business Development Director for A&P Defence 
will take overall responsibility for the defence business, supported by Jonathan Green 
in his role as A&P’s Cluster Director. 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Gerald on his impressive career at A&P 
and extending your thanks to him – he will be missed by us all. We also wish Matt and 
Jonathan all the very best as they continue to build a sustainable defence business. 

 

 

David McGinley 
Chief Executive Officer of Cammell Laird Shiprepairers and Shipbuilders, and 
Atlantic & Peninsula Marine Services 

 

 


